
From: pphilip@windermere.com

To: Draft EIS Feedback; 

CC:

Subject: I-5 Bridge

Date: Thursday, June 26, 2008 12:15:11 PM

Attachments:

It is essential to everyone on both sides of the river to have safe and fast 
transit available over the river. If our growth is stopped, our economy with be 
back where it was in the early 80's--a time when I was forced to leave the 
Northwest to find employment in order to survive. I never want to return to 
those days. 
 
We need a new bridge in the worst way and we deserve it. 
 
Patti 
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